HORSELESS CARRIAGE CLUB OF AMERICA
#o# e FAIRBANKS ————m—mee ok

YOUR NEW PRESIDENT ALREADY MESSED UP WITH NO
NEWSLETTER FOR THE FIRST MEETING OF THE YEAR, BUT IT
WAS WELL ATTENDED. WE REVIEWED THE CHRISTMAE PARTY
AND PROPOSED S50ME COMING ACTIVITIES.

FOR THOSE WHO M™MISSED THE MEETING YOUR NEW
OFFICERS FOR THE COMING YEAR ARE:
PRES——CLAIN HILL VICE PRES———-GARY FOWLER
TREAS——RUTH HILL SECRETARY—-—-BEV MEYER

WE SEEK YOUR SUPPORT IN MAKING THIS YEAR AN
ACTIVE AND WELL PARTICIPATED YEAR. PLEASE COME OUT
AND GIVE YOUR IDEAS AND SUGGESTIONS.

AT THE UP AND COMING MEETING WE HOPE TO ORGANIZE
A RALLY TO COINCIDE WITH THE NATIONAL CLUB CRUISE
TRIP TO ALASKA AND MAYBE BE RECOGNIZED IN THE
GAZETTE. ALSO THE MCKINLEY RALLY I8 COMING UP PRETTY
QUICK. SHOULD BE GETTING IN RESERVATIONS AND PLAN TO
ATTEND. IT I8 THE 18.11,12 JUNE.

SOME MEMBERS ARE PLANNING A 4TH JULY CIRCLE HOT
SPRINGS RALLY AND OF COURSE THERE IS THE GOLDEN DAYS
PARADE LATER. ANY OTHER NEW IDEAS AND SUGGESTION?

IT IS THAT TIME OF THE YEAR AGAIN. DUES ARE DUE.
IT WOULD HELP A LOT IF YOU FILLED OUT THE ENCLOSED
FORM AND EITHER MAIL IT BACK OR BRING IT TO THE NEXT
MEETING 7.3Z@ PM. THURSDAY 2187 OF APRIL AT THE HOME
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